    November 14, 2018
                                                                                                                                              
BUSINESS AND FINANCE COMMITTEE

A Special meeting of the B&F Committee was called for November 14, 2018.

The committee met November 14, 2018, at the Eastridge Presbyterian Church, Lincoln, NE.  Those attending were:  Scott Eveland, moderator, Sally Wilhelm, Sec., Cheryl Rennick , co-opted member and Leanne Masters, co-opted member were also in attendance.  Neil Bateman was excused.

The meeting was opened with prayer.

The purpose of the meeting was to keep or change the insurance coverage of the Presbytery and the churches in their group insurance.  

After comparing the Thompson Agency Inc. (Guide One) and the Insurance Board, it was moved, seconded, and carried to accept the Insurance Board’s proposal.  The new coverage will be in effect as of January 1, 2019.
     
The churches need to compare their Workman’s Comp policy with the Insurance Boards’ and purchase the cheaper one.

The next scheduled meeting is January 24, 2019, at 2 pm at Eastridge .  Please watch for a change to this schedule.

The meeting was closed with prayer.  




   Sally Wilhelm- Class of  2018 -  2nd term [finished 12/31/18]
   Scott Eveland -Class of 2020 – 1st term
   Neil Bateman –Class of 2020 – 1st term
   Cheryl Rennick- Co-opted member

After November 15, 2018 Presbytery meeting:
   Leanne Masters-Class of 2021 – 1st term
   Dick James –Class of 2019 – 1st term

